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Victorians with disability will benefit from improved access to support and services announced
today.

The Federal Government will provide more than $97 million to support people with disability
and children with developmental delay and disability in Victoria across Brimbank Melton,
Western Melbourne, Southern Melbourne, Outer Gippsland, Mallee, and Goulburn Victorian
regions, as part of the final rollout of the National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS).
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